
Email: West of Devers Upgrade Project EIR/EIS Team 

 
From: Rose, Joe <JRose@semprautilities.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2015 8:39 AM 

To: West Of Devers Project 

Cc: j Rose (jdjkrose@gmail.com); 'brendajoy4u@gmail.com'; 

'bmtcouncilmembermikelara@yahoo.com'; 'jfox550@gmail.com'; 

'mark@markorozco.com'; 'OurFocusOurKids@gmail.com' 

Subject: West of Devers Section 4 Edison Upgrade Concerns 

 

Aspen Environmental Group, (BLM/CA/PL-2015/012+1793, DOI-BLM-CA-060-

0015-0021) 

 

I currently reside at 34660 Boros Blvd, Beaumont, California 92223.  I have some 

concerns regarding the Draft EIR/EIS alternatives.  First and foremost, any further 

encroachment of power transmission towers to the south is unacceptable.  I am 

vehemently opposed to the towers or power lines becoming any closer to my 

residence than are currently in place.  My backyard is an active place with children 

swimming and playing in the yard.  I am extremely concerned with the long-term 

effects of EMF exposure to children.  There is plenty of room on the north side of 

the Edison right-of-way to place the proposed towers.  The enormity of the size of 

the proposed towers will have less effect on the environmental aesthetics if placed 

on the north side of the existing right-of-way.  There are currently no existing 

homes effected by an encroachment to the north.   If Edison wants to avoid a 

lawsuit and financial hardship similar to the fiasco in Corona Hills, they may want 

to reconsider the environmental impact to existing homes.   

 

I recently moved from my home at 35484 Snead Street in Beaumont to get away 

from the Edison power lines.  There is a strong EMF presence at that location.  

My current location does not have EMF issues as the power lines are far enough 

away. Please keep it that way. 

 

I am cc:ing the Beaumont Mayor and City Council for their awareness and 

attaching the link to the CPUC informational website. 

 

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/environment/info/aspen/westofdevers/toc-deir.htm 

 

Joe M. Rose 

Mobile 951-922-6350 

jdjkrose@gmail.com 
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